
 

 
 

 
 
   Greetings, Comrades! I do hope 
everyone is doing well and staying 
safe and healthy.    
 We continue to partner with two 
local Living Centers; Brookdale, 
which has some veterans, and the 
new Jones & Cabacoy Veterans 
Care Center in Virginia Beach, 
along with the VA Hospital in 
Hampton. If you would like to 
help out, please see our Auxiliary 
President. You will have to fill out 
some paperwork and provide a 
copy of your COVID shot record.  
    February was an exciting 
month, to say the least. We had a 
lot going on. Some unscheduled 
events happened after this 
newsletter went out. It’s important 
to check the Post Website 
Calendar regularly. We had 
another successful Quilts of Valor 
Ceremony, where 6 Post 392 
members received quilts, along 
with 9 other recipients, thanks to 
the work of a new high of 13 
quilters sewing. The Quilts of 
Valor Foundation does an 
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Non-Smoking Facility - Outside Smoking Accommodations Available 

outstanding job of recognition. We 
continue on with our Pool, Darts 
and Poker Tournaments, and 
Trivia Night. If you are interested 
participating, simply show up 
early enough to get signed in. We 
had another recruiting event, 
working with Post 4809, that was 
successful. Thank you Jim and 
Theresa for covering down and 
representing the VFW. We also 
held our first Music Bingo! 
Everyone that participated had 
fun. We hope we make this grow 
and for more people come and 
enjoy. On March 16th, we will 
walk in the Norfolk St. Patrick’s 
Day Parade. This is always fun 
and enjoyable for the kids and 
family. All members welcome! 
  We continue to look for another 

cook to help out, as we can always 

use help on Friday nights cooking 

shrimp.  

  Part of being involved with the 

VFW is to be involved in the 

community. I know someone is 

taking a senior citizen to the store 

or Dr. appt., helping with yard 

work, or fixing something in the  
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ATTENDEES NEEDED 
(see any Post Officer for details)  

• Monthly Pool/Darts Tourneys:  
   Mar 2nd / Noon/5:30 PM  
 

• Cootie Breakfasts:  
   Mar 3rd / 17th   8:30 - 11:00 AM 
 

• Monthly Post/Aux Meetings:  
   Mar 5th / 7:00 PM  
 

• Music Bingo:  
   Mar 11th /  6:30-9:30 PM 
 

• MOC/MOCA Meetings:  
   Mar 12th /  7:00 PM 
 

• Norfolk St. Patrick’s Day Parade 
   Mar 16th / 9:00 AM stage 
 

• Craft with Kathy:  
   Mar 23rd / 1:00 PM 
 

• Kid’s Easter Party & Egg Hunt:  
   Mar 24th / 12:00 - 2:00 PM 
 

• Trivia Night: Mar 25th, 7:00 PM 
 

• House Committee Meeting:  
   Mar 27th, 6:30 PM 
 

• VA Bingo: Mar 30th, 11:30 AM 
 

Post 392 -  Needs You! 

COMMANDER’S  . 
CALL           . 



 

house. If you are doing something 

in the community, let me know so 

we can report it. I am trying to 

plan events to work in the 

community and with our veterans.   

We need the support of many Post 

members as volunteers to make 

things happen. Please be one of 

them!! If you have ideas, please 

present them to me for action!      

   This is your Post. We are always 

adding new members, so come 

meet them and build friendships. 

Our Post is only as good as we all 

make it. Please get involved more 

as there are plenty of 

opportunities. Post meetings are 

the 1st Tuesday of the month at 

7:00 pm. Our House Committee 

meetings are on the last 

Wednesday of the month at 6:30 

pm. They’re open to Post and 

Auxiliary members to bring up 

ideas and or concerns.  

  We lose way too many lives to 

suicide. I think every day and 

every month should be about 

suicide awareness. We have all 

heard about losing 22 vets a day to 

suicide. So please, let’s be kind 

and take care of one another, and 

make sure if someone needs to 

talk, we are there to listen. You 

never know how your actions can 

affect a life. If you know of a 

member, or a veteran or family 

member that is in need or sick, 

please bring it to our attention. 

Pray for our Veterans, Active-

Duty personnel, and First 

Responders. Keep them in your 

thoughts, as we are the ones who 

need to show the way in how they 

need to be treated for what they 

have done and are doing.   

          Post Commander 

   Troy J. Wagers 

      commandervfw392@gmail.com 

       757-636-2592 

 

 
 

Greetings once again Comrades.    
  March is here and with it I hope 

comes some warmer weather as 
Spring is fast approaching. 
February was once again a busy 

month at the Post. Just a couple 
quick highlights. First, our new 
Music Bingo was a huge success 
for all that came out and 

participated. Everyone had a great 
time! Second, our VFW VA 
District 2 had a great meeting at 

Post 2894, in their new home on 
Battlefield Blvd. Hats off to the 
folks in Chesapeake who have 

done a ton of work to turn an old 
fire station into a place for Vets to 
serve Vets. With March rolling in, 

that also means we will be 
opening Post Officer nominations 
for 2024-2025, the next year of 

leadership at our Post. CDR 
Wagers will open nominations for 
all elected Post Offices, and they 

will remain open until the 
following meeting in April. This is 
the time for folks who want to get 

involved to step up and run for a 
position. Speaking of meetings, 
we hold two meetings every 

month that directly affect the post 
and the way we do business, the 
first of course being our monthly 

Post Business meeting. Come out 
on the first Tuesday of the month 
at 1900 and listen to what we have 

been doing and if you have 
something to say, well say it.  The 
second is our monthly House 
Committee meeting, held on the 

last Wednesday of the month at 
1830. If you have a comment or 
concern about the Canteen or any 

other operations related problem, 
this is where those are addressed. 
Too often I hear people 

complaining about things but 
when told how to address them 
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they don’t want to. We have a 
Suggestion Box that people can 
drop ideas or complaints in, and 

they will be taken care of if they 
are signed. Why sign it? Simple. 
So the House Committee 

Chairperson can know who the 
note is from to either ask for 
clarification or get more 

information and respond when the 
issue is addressed.  
  I hope everyone is staying 

healthy, warm and safe so far this 
year and I hope to see you around 
the post.  

           Sr. Vice Commander 
James W. Wikkerink 

srvice 
commandervfw392@gmail.com 

757-270-8537 
-----------------------------------——————————————------- 

Dates to remember 
 

3/2  Battle of Bismarck (WW II) 
 started in 1943  
3/8  US Marines land at Da 
 Nang, Vietnam in 1965  
3/11  US Army Corps of 
 Engineers established in 
1779  
3/14 US / UN forces recapture 
 Seoul, Korea in 1951  
3/16 Pres. Reagan orders troops 
 into Honduras in 1988  
3/17  Civil War’s Battle of Kelly’s 
 Ford in 1863  
3/19 US and coalition forces 
 initiate Iraq War in 2003  
3/29  Last of US troops withdraw 
 from Vietnam in 1973   
 
 

 
 
 
 

Greetings, Comrades! 
  It's hard to believe that March is 
here already. Start thinking 
forward to the next nomination 
period for Teacher of the Year.   
  Also start planning time to help 
with Buddy Poppies in May for 
Memorial Day. Sign up sheets will 
be posted by April 1st. Everyone 
has been doing fantastic work. 
Nominations are coming fast as 
well think about the people you 

       SENIOR VICE 
       COMMANDER 

       JUNIOR VICE 
       COMMANDER 

mailto:commandervfw392@gmail.com
mailto:chaplain392@gmail.com
mailto:srvicecommandervfw392@gmail.com
mailto:srvicecommandervfw392@gmail.com
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   VFW Post 392 maintains the 
name, address, phone number and 
email address for all our Post and 
Auxiliary members. If any of this 
information has changed for you 
since you joined the Post, please 
notify the Post Quartermaster 
(vfw392@gmail.com) by phone or 
email so he can update our 
databases. If you are planning on 
moving anytime in the upcoming 
future (often the case with our 
active duty military members) 
please contact us as soon as you 
have your new contact information 
so we can stay in touch with you 
and ensure you get Post 
information. When your mailing 
address changes, be sure to fill out 
a USPS address change form, mail 
it in, or drop it off at the Post. 
  DECEASED MEMBERS: 
Please contact the Post when a 
member passes. If members are 
only reported as deceased to VFW 
National, we find this out only by 
checking the National Deceased 
list, which does not provide the 
deceased’s  date of death. Also, 
VFW National Headquarters often 
lists members from our Post as 
deceased without us knowing.  
Sometimes these members have 
been deceased for many years. 
Last year, VFW National reported 
31 of our members deceased. 
When we find out that a member 
is deceased, often the members 
contact information is not up-to-
date, so we are unable do a follow-
up with the family. 
  Annually, VFW National does a 
search for deceased VFW 
members. They sometimes report 
members as deceased that are still 
alive. This is a main reason to 
keep your contact information up-
to-date.  I’ve been unsuccessful in 
finding the deceased date for 12 of   
our members as their contact 
information is out-of-date. 
  Below is a list of members by 
name and date of birth with no 
deceased date on file with us: 
Hans S. Flammang  3/3/74 
Ray L. Goodwin Jr  11/7/48 

         JUNIOR VICE 
         COMMANDER 

would like to see in the positions 
at the Post that might even include 
yourself.  
  If you know anyone that is 
deserving of becoming a Cootie 
please either fill out an application 
for them or get with a current 
cootie to nominate that person. .  

Jr. Vice Commander 
Christopher Thomas 

jrvice 
commandervfw392@gmail.com 

818-421-6790  
 
 
 
 
 

Continuous Membership 
Awards 

 

   The following individuals have 
earned     Continuous    Membership 
Awards. If you are listed below, 
please attend the next Post 
Meeting to receive your lapel pin. 
If you are unable to attend, contact 
any Post Officer. If your name has 
not been listed and you believe 
that an award is due, please 
contact the Quartermaster. 
 

March 2024 
 

40 Years Continuous Service: 
Nicholas W. Twiggs Jr. 
   35 Years Continuous Service: 
Gerald E. Turbin, Jack G. Wilson 
   30 Years Continuous Service: 
Vincent L. Argiro, James E. 
Fleming, Donald S. Jurkowski, 
Roger L. Manz, Mark Mergard, 
Samuel M. Nanny, Michael J. 
Orth, Edward M. Stack 
   25 Years Continuous Service: 
Edward A. Demorest, Wayne H. 
Sandlin 
   20 Years Continuous Service: 
Melvin L. Richardson 

15 Years Continuous Service: 
Wesley A. Gibson 
  10 Years Continuous Service: 
Lori J. Cumbie, Suzanne M. 
Gagliardo, Bruce V. Lemond, Jeff 
W. Powell, Brady P. Roundtree, 
Mark T. Turner   
 
  In order to maintain continuous 
membership eligibility in the 

VFW, you must pay your dues 
prior to the expiration date on your 
card. 
  Thank you for your service, and 
congratulations! 

Membership Dues  
  Annual dues are $40.00. Annual 
Members can pay their dues at 
Post 392, online at vfw.org, or by 
mail directly to: 

VFW National Headquarters 
Third Floor, Room 316 

406 West 34th St. 
Kansas City, MO 64111 

(please include your membership#)  
  Consider changing your Annual 
Membership to a Life Membership 
and make a life long commitment 
to serving your fellow service 
members and Veterans. Life 
Installment plan is available as an 
option to the one time payment for 
Life Membership. 
------------------------------------------ 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT 
WWW.VFW392.ORG 

 

E-Newsletter 
  The Post Newsletter and 
Calendar are available online for 
free! If you are currently receiving 
a hard copy of the Newsletter via 
the USPS, we ask that you 
subscribe to our e-mailing list so  
we can reduce printing and 
mailing costs to our members. To 
view these documents online, go 
to vfw392.org and click on the 
links along the left side of the page 
to view each page.  
  On the Newsletter page, you can 
sign up to receive the monthly 
notification about the Newsletter, 
Calendar of Events, and other Post 
related communications by 
clicking on the “Subscribe  to the 
VFW Post 392 Mailing List” link. 
Ensure that you add the domain 
“vfw392.org” to your address  
book. This will prevent the Post 
emails from going to your SPAM 
folder!  
------------------------------------------ 

Updating Your Name, Address 
and Contact Information 

 

      QUARTER- 
      MASTER 

mailto:jrvicecommandervfw392@gmail.com
mailto:jrvicecommandervfw392@gmail.com
http://vfw.org/
https://www.vfw392.org/
http://www.vfw392.org


Richard S. Gossett  4/23/45 
Robert C. Martineau  12/16/40 
Gary K. Murdza  11/27/60 
Henry M. Decker  4/2/46 
Bernice Halvorson  10/6/42 
Terry V. Houin  4/23/73 
Lawrence H. Miller  7/26/38 
Karen M. Olson  4/18/39 
Howard J. Collins 5/4/1937 
Arthur R. Martire 6/15/1941 
Robert W. Masters 1/22/1949 
Ward R. Robbins 9/4/1938 
  If you have any information, 
contact the Quartermaster.  
  We maintain a permanent wall 
plaque for the names and dates of 
our deceased members. Please 
help us honor them!! 

Quartermaster 
John Phillips 
757-486-5875 

vfwpost392@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 

  Greetings to all VFW Post 392 
Officers, members and friends, I 
greet you in the name of our Lord 
and Savior Jesus Christ.  We thank 
God for allowing us to see another 
month, let us continue to pray one 
for another. Brothers and sisters 
continue to pray for all the 
military and their families here 
and abroad. 

  Let us all celebrate the 

month of March, which is the 3rd 
month of the year with 31 days 
this year in the northern 

hemisphere.  In the month of 
March is when spring starts, this 
year is 19 March 2024. 

  Brothers and Sisters continue to 
trust in the lord at all times and 
meditate on these scriptures this 

month: 
  {13} “I can do all this through 
him who gives you 

strength” (Philippians 4:13). 
  {6} “Do not be anxious about 
anything but in every situation, by 

prayer and petition, with 
thanksgiving, present your 
requests to God laws” (Philippians 
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4:6). 
{11} “The Lord gives strength to 
his people; the Lord blesses his 

people with peace” (Psalm 29:11).
{31} “What, Then, Shall we say in 
response these things? If God is 

for you who can be against 
us?” (Romans 8:31).  
  Let us always meet each other 

with a smile, for the smile is the 
beginning of love. (Mother 
Theresa). 

  Remember to spend time with 
your family, friends, and loved 
ones. Live each day as if it were 

your last day.                        .          
  If I can be of assistance, please 
do not hesitate to contact me.  

Post Chaplain                                                                                                                 
Mary Benson 

chaplainvfw392@gmail.com 
757-572-8233 

--------------------------------------- 

Help Us Take Care of Each 

Other    
  When you or a family member 
falls ill, are injured,  hospitalized, 
or experience the loss of a loved 
one - please contact us ASAP! It is 
important that we extend our hand 
in any way possible to aid and 
comfort our fellow Comrades and 
family in their time of need. Please 
call Post Chaplain Mary Benson or 
our Auxiliary Chaplain Bob 
DeChamplain, as appropriate, at 
your first opportunity. Timely 
notification is very important to 
their mission! 

Illness / Injuries    
   

   Please read the Post’s Bulletin 
Board for updates of Members on 
the Illness / Injury List. 
   The following members have 
serious, long term illness, or 
injury, requiring continuous care:  
 

Temporary Illness or Injury 
Barbara Grossnickle, Home 

PPC Bill Sowers, Home 
Keith Ingraham, Home 

  ----------------------------------------- 
TAPS 

 

DENNIS L. CULLIN 
11/19/2023 

TERRY L. TIPPIN 
1/25/2024  

JOHN H. GNASS 
1/23/2024 

JAMES R. HOSKING 
1/25/2024 

JAMES F. BENSON 
1/9/2024 

At our monthly meeting, Draping 
of the Charter is conducted, and a 
prayer of solemn tribute is given 
on behalf of our departed 
Comrades. For they are now in the 
hands of our Heavenly Father. 
 
 
 
 
Sisters & Brothers, Happy 
March!! I hope everyone is doing 
well. 
  I would like to welcome our new 
members: Robert Duffy, Cash 
Jackson Green, William Kramer 
and Carol Chouinard.  It has been 
great to see our new members at 
the meeting and also volunteering 
at the events, thank you so much!! 
  Thank you to everyone who 
participated in signing Valentines 
for Veterans! We did over 500 
Valentines and they were taken on 
Valentines Day to Brookdale 
Senior Living and Jones and 
Cabacoy Veterans Center.  
  The Adopt a Street cleanup was a 
huge success on February 24th. 
Thank you to all of our volunteers 
and we will get our own street sign 
after 1 more cleanup. We will 
keep you updated on the next 
cleanup date. 
  Upcoming Events:  
March 16th – Ocean View St 

Patrick’s Day Parade – Meet 
9am Evans Street @ Granby 

March 16th – Kid’s Easter Party 
and Egg Hunt – 12 - 2 pm 

March 23rd – Craft with Kathy- 
VFW Post 392 – 1pm 

  We are still updating our active 
membership roster: Please contact 
Ellen Stogsdill – 
ellenstogsdill@cox.net or Judy 

      AUXILIARY    
      PRESIDENT 

        CHAPLAIN’S 
       CORNER 

mailto:vfwpost392@gmail.com
mailto:chaplain392@gmail.com
mailto:ellenstogsdill@cox.net


 
 
 

Canteen Hours 
Sunday-Thursday..… 1100-2200 
Friday –Saturday...… 1100-2300  

   
(On Cootie Breakfast Sundays the 

Canteen opens at 1000) 
 
 

Kitchen Hours 
 

Monday- Kitchen closed*   
Tuesday-Thursday: 1100-1400, 
Tuesday/Wednesday: 1700-1900 
Friday: 1100-1400, 1730-2030 
Saturday/Sunday: 1200-1700 
unless staffing not available 
 * Hot Dogs, Chili, and Pizza may 

be obtainable on Mondays, 
Saturdays, and Sundays. These air 

fryer menu items are available 
when the kitchen is closed:    

Chicken Wings, Curly Fries, 
French Fries, Jalapeno Poppers, 

Mozzarella Sticks, and 
Popcorn Chicken 

 

Social Hours 
Mon - Fri 3-6pm / Thurs 3-7pm 

Come in and enjoy our low Social 
Hour Prices to start your evening! 

 
FRIENDLY REMINDER 

   Locker Dues expired 12/31/23 
If your locker dues are not paid by 
February 29th, the contents of 
your locker will be removed after 
that date and you will be charged a 
storage fee. Please renew soon! 
 

MEMBERS BOTTLES 
Bottle storage behind the bar is for 
short term storage ONLY. Bottles 
are tracked and will be removed 
after 90 days if not utilized.  

 

Weekends At The VFW 
 Start the weekend with Friday’s  
Social Hour Prices from 3-7 PM! 
  The  kitchen is open  Friday, 5:30 
to 8:30 PM, “with all of our menu 
items, including our weekly 
Shrimp Special!” 
  The Canteen opens at 11:00 on 
weekends (10:00 AM on Cootie 

Breakfast Sundays). If the  kitchen 
is closed, the *menu items above 
are available. We have the NFL 
Sunday Ticket during football 
season, so come enjoy the games!  

  Come out and enjoy a cold beer 
or beverage! We have multiple big 
screen TV's. Bring the family - the 
Canteen is smoke free and Wi-Fi 
is readily accessible. 
------------------------------------------ 

Thursday Night Dinners 
 Hours / Menu 

5:00 PM - 7:00 PM 
      

   
 
  

Note: Our Thursday Night 
Dinners are normally prepared by 
an all volunteer staff. If 
volunteers are not available, then   
the Kitchen will normally be 
closed and bar food available. If 
you’d like to help with serving, 
cleanup, or dishwashing - please 
contact the Canteen Manager 
Shelly Hughes or Assistant 
Canteen Manager Teresa 
McMillion at (757) 486-5875, or 
via email at the Manager address:  
canteenmanager392@gmail.com. 
------------------------------------------ 

Our Friday Evening Dinners, 
which include our weekly 

Shrimp Special, are held from  
5:30 - 8:30 PM. These dinners 

require a few volunteers to assist 
with cooking the shrimp, taking 
orders and table service. Please 
contact the Canteen Manager or 

Assistant Manager to assist. 

 
5:30 - 8:30 PM  

EZ Peel Shrimp are back & larger! 
1/2 lb. for $9.00 / 1 lb. for $16.00. 

Fried Shrimp Dinner: $11.50 
(Prices as of Sep 15th, 2023) 

------------------------------------------ 
Friday Entertainment 

  Below is the entertainment for 
November. Please come and enjoy 
the music with  your family and   
friends as scheduled on Fridays 
from 6:00 to 10:00 PM: 

 

Fridays:  Steamed Shrimp 
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Lupole-luvedale88@verizon.net  
with any changes you may have.  
  Our next meeting will be March 
5th, at 7pm. Please attend 
meetings so we can all work 

together for a successful year. I 
would like to welcome all new 
members and hope to see you soon 
at upcoming events.                        

 Our Chaplain Bob DeChamplain 
stands by for any member who 
may need our help. 

  Thanks for everything that you 
do for our Veterans and our Post!!!  
  Feel free to contact me if you 

need anything. I can be reached at 
757-560-0493 or 
n2runn1@yahoo.com 

                      Auxiliary President 
Dinah Doyle 

n2runn1@yahoo.com 
757-560-0493 

 
 
 
 

Auxiliary Members In Good 
Standing 530/407 Life Members 

Continuous Auxiliary 
Membership Awards 

   

   All who have not received their 
longevity awards are requested to 
attend the next regularly scheduled 
meeting of our VFW 392 
Auxiliary. Our Auxiliary President 
stands ready to decorate you with 
the awards indicated:  

March 2024 
  25 Years Continuous Service: 
Georgiann Allen 
  15 Years Continuous Service: 
Mary A. Cupper 
  10 Years Continuous Service: 
Paula Radosevich 
  5 Years Continuous Service: 
Jordan Yanello 
 

Thank you for your service and 
congratulations! 

VFW Auxiliary Secretary 
Judy  Lupole 

luvedale88@verizon.net  
(757) 581-2702 

 

          CANTEEN 

       AUXILIARY 
       MEMBERSHIP 

 

March, 2024 
NO DINNERS 
SCHEDULED  

mailto:Lupole-luvedale88@verizon.net
mailto:n2runn1@yahoo.com
mailto:luvedale88@verizon.net


 
 
 
 

If you have comments or 
suggestions     for   our     Canteen, 
please let us know.  All written 
comments or suggestions must be 
signed for consideration! Thank 
you for your service and support! 

Shelly Hughes 
Post 392 Canteen Manager 

757-486-5875 
canteenmanager392@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 

 

Sisters and Brothers, 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 
  Breakfast will be held March 3rd 
and 17th.  For $10.00, all you can 
eat it is one heck of bargain and 
remember, this all goes to help our 
hospitalized and infirmed veterans. 
  There will be no MOCA Bingo 
this month as the day falls on the 
same day as the St. Patrick’s Day 
parade. The VFW does walk in the 
parade so please come out and 
support our Post. 
  On Valentine’s Day, a few of us 
MOCA members brought treats to 
our First Responders at Fire 
Station #3, near the Post. Our First 
Responders thoroughly enjoyed 
the treats. Thanks to all MOCA 
members for bringing goodies to 
the meeting. 
  As always, thank you for all that 

you do for our veterans.  Please 
feel free to contact me if you need 
anything.  I can be reached at 
nsyuskiw@yahoo.com or 757-477

-3548. 

          MOC Auxiliary President 
Norine “Nonie” Kuhn 
nsyuskiw@yahoo.com 

(757) 477-3548 
 

RECRUIT, RECRUIT, 
RECRUIT! WE NEED 35+ 

NEW OR RENEWAL 
MEMBERS TO QUALIFY FOR 

ALL-AMERICAN!! 

 
 

 

Newsletter Advertising  

All ads are paid advertisements, 
and are not endorsed by the  
Veterans of Foreign Wars 

 VFW Post 392 offers advertising 
space   in    our    newsletter. Our 
monthly circulation is over 2000. 
All ads must be submitted and 
approved by the Post prior to the 
15th of each month. If you are 
interested in advertising, please 
contact the Quartermaster. 
------------------------------------------ 

State of Virginia 
Veterans Affairs is Now 

Located At:   

  Pembroke Office Park 
293 Independence Blvd. 

Pembroke Five, Suite 109 
Virginia Beach, VA 23462 

Office: (757) 552-1884 
------------------------------------------ 

Legal Aid Office  
   

Veteran Free Legal Services 
Estate Planning, Consumer 
matters, public benefits, and 
family law. 
 

  David Rivard, Esq., Attorney 
   

Legal Aid Society 
of Eastern Virginia 

30 West Queen’s Way 
Hampton, Virginia 23669 
(757) 552-0026 ext. 305 

davidr@laseva.org 

----------------------------------- 

Notary Public 
 

  The following Post members are 
commissioned as Notary Publics 
in the Commonwealth of Virginia: 
 
 

• Robert DeChamplain 

• David Sage 

 

Website Update Editor   
We are looking for a website 

editor. Must be experienced in 
HTML, CSS, and Java and have 
advanced editing skills. Contact 

webmaster@vfw392.org to apply. 
 

------------------------------------------ 

VFW National Home for 
Children 

Almost a century ago, the VFW 
National Home for Children began 
as a place where families left 
behind by war could remain 
together. Today, the National 
 Home has evolved to meet the 
changing needs of America’s 
military and veterans’ families. 
Learn more about the National 
Home and help us support its 
important mission by visiting 
History - VFW National Home for 
Children (click link to open doc) 
------------------------------------------ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Corrections    
  Send any comments, suggestions,  
errors that warrant correction, or 
complaints about our content to 
webmaster@vfw392.org. Thanks!  
They  can  be  directed  to  any 
Post Officer or emailed directly to 

 webmaster@VFW392.org  
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     POST 
      ANNOUNCEMENTS 

     MOC/A PUP TENT  
#9 UPDATE 

March  15th, 2024 
DJ SHANNON 

1800-2200 

mailto:canteenmanager392@gmail.com
mailto:nsyuskiw@yahoo.com
mailto:davidr@laseva.org
https://vfwnationalhome.org/about-us/history/
https://vfwnationalhome.org/about-us/history/
mailto:webmaster@VFW392.org
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                                            SARA LIKENS Service Manager 
 
                                  O 757-271-1300    F 757-431-0609 
                                  3636 Virginia Beach Blvd-SUITE 115,  
                                  Virginia Beach, VA 23452 
                                  www.NeptuneCremationofVirginia.com   

 

NO ONE DOES MORE 
FOR VETERANS 

http://7dayrealtor.com/
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.neptunecremationofvirginia.com/__;!!M2D_dUfSiN4E!cxGO_oUbSjnK80YrJ0KF8qvYtNyBLZzNLsmIUyzVAElQa2EeWVdnCd9Hg_Ll7Nx1$


 

 

• MCL Meeting 7:00 
PM 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

        SUN                 MON                  TUE                  WED                  THU                  FRI                   SAT      

2 FEB 25 29  27 

13 

21 22 

14 15 

• Craft with Kathy 
1300. Tickets at Post. 

23 

16 

7 8 9 

10 

     4  5 6 

24/31 

12 

30 

18 

11 

19 

          28 

26 25 

20 

28 27 

            26 MAR 1 

• VFW Post 392/
AUX Meetings  
7:00PM 

 

• Music Bingo    
1830-2130  

• MOC/MOCA 
Meetings 7:00 PM 

• VVA Chapter 969 
   Meeting  7:00PM 
 
 

• FRA 166 Branch   
Meeting 7:00PM 

• Mayor’s Vet Comm 
5:30PM  

• HRCVO 7:00PM 
• Trivia Night 
7:00PM             

 

• VFW/AUX Staff 
Meeting 6:30 PM 

• FRA 166 Staff   
Meeting 7:00PM 

• MOC/A Cootie 
Breakfast - Team 1 
8:30 - 11:00 AM  

HAPPY NEW 

YEAR! 
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• Pool Tourney- Noon 

• Darts Tourney-1730 

 

• IOOB Meeting 
7:30PM 

• AOA Meeting       
   6:00 PM 
• MCL Staff Meeting 
7:00 PM 

 

Friday Night 
Shrimp Special 
5:30—8:30PM 

Live Entertainment 
None Scheduled  

 

17 

 
General MacArthur Memorial Post No. 392 

2408 Bowland Parkway 
Virginia Beach, VA 23454-5207 

 

Phone:                           (757) 486-5875 
Fax:                               (757) 486-3576 
E-Mail:           vfwpost392@gmail.com 

Web Site:          https://www.vfw392.org/  
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/

VFW392 

THE RED, WHITE AND BLUE - 392 

29 

• Trivia Night 
7:00PM 

• VVA Chapter 969 
   Meeting  7:00PM 

 • House Committee 
Meeting 1830 

•  American Legion    
   Post 110 Meeting     
   1900 

Friday Night Shrimp 
Special 

5:30—8:30PM 
Live Entertainment 

None Scheduled  

Friday Night Shrimp 
Special 

5:30—8:30PM 
Live Entertainment 

None Scheduled  

 • VA Bingo 1130-
1330 

 

Leap Day!! 

Friday Night Shrimp  
5:30—8:30  

Live Entertainment 
DJ Shannon 6-10PM 

Friday Night Shrimp 
Special 

5:30—8:30PM 
Live Entertainment 

None Scheduled 
 

• House Committee 
Meeting 1830 

• American Legion    
   Post 110 Meeting     

• St. Patrick’s Day 
Parade. Stage at 
0900. Parade begins 
at 1000 

• Texas Hold’em 1800 

 

• MOC/A Cootie 
Breakfast - Team 2 
8:30 - 11:00 AM 

24th: 
Kid’s Easter Party 
& Egg Hunt 1200 

 
31st:  

EASTER SUNDAY 

     3  

 

https://www.vfw392.org/
https://www.facebook.com/VFW392/
https://www.facebook.com/VFW392/

